
 

 

REF: PLE 

17th March 2020 

 

Potential Academy Closure – Work Pack – Key Stage 3 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you are aware, the government’s guidance with regards to covid-19 (coronavirus), and measures 

we should take, are changing on a daily basis. It is not our hope that the government forces schools 

and academies to close, but it is our responsibility to prepare for every outcome. 

Therefore, for Year 7-9 students, we have put together a Bonus Challenge for students to complete. 

The Challenge contains a range of academic tasks, working with Quest for Knowledge Booklets, and 

holistic tasks to ensure that students are contributing to home life. 

It is our hope (and expectation) that should schools and academies be forced to close, students at Q3 

Academy Langley will not be idle. We are issuing these packs today, so that students have access to 

them, as we cannot state for certain the notice period the government might offer us in the event of 

closures. 

During the time of an Academy closure, you may still contact some key members of staff, should you 

have any questions/queries. For each year group, the following person should be contacted: 

 Year 7 – Mrs Fogarty – KFogarty@q3langley.org.uk 

 Year 8 – Mrs Goodman – MGoodman@q3langley.org.uk 

 Year 9 – Mr Alexander – SAlexander@q3langley.org.uk 

Should you have any general enquires, please email the Academy via Enquiries@q3langley.org.uk. 

Additionally, the Academy’s Facebook page is overseen by Mr. Lee, should you wish to reach out 

there. 

We thank you for your support, and will continue to update parents and carers on social media. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr. Peter Lee 

Head of School 
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